
 

 

2025 | PALISADES TUNNEL PROJECT 

 

 
WHAT:  New Landscaping and Additional Parking for the Shades Neighborhood 
WHERE:  W. 18th Street, Weehawken 
WHEN:  September 15—November 1, 2025 

Monday through Friday, 7:00 am to 3:30 pm 
 
Following the successful completion of the noise barrier, Schiavone Dragados Lane Joint Venture 
(SLDJV) will be making improvements to the south side of W. 18th Street including nine (9) new parking 
spots, concrete curb replacement, new top soil, trees and greenery.  

What to Expect: 

 W. 18th Street will remain open, though there may be temporary inconveniences while crews are 
working (e.g. the temporary protective barriers along W. 18th Street may be shifted slightly at 
times to make space for essential work). 

 To realize these community improvements, construction vehicles may occasionally use local 
roads to deliver equipment and supplies. 

 Some noise during construction hours. 
 

Thank you for your continued patience! 

 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Questions or Concerns? 

24/7 Hotline: 1-800-444-1050 Email: PalisadesTunnel@gatewayprogram.org 
 

General Project Overview – The Palisades Tunnel Project will use tunnel boring machines (TBMs) to excavate two parallel 
tunnels—measuring approximately 5,100 feet long with an inside diameter of 25 feet—through the rock formations of the 
Palisades.  The project also involves building the new Hudson County Shaft, which will be used to remove the TBMs when digging 
is complete. The project contractor is Schiavone Dragados Lane Joint Venture (SLDJV). 
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